
Postponement of Placement Test of 
18th Extension Course in English for 

Professionals 
 

Due to the situation in the country with regard 
to the Coronavirus pandemic, the Placement 
Test of the 18th Extension Course in English for 
Professionals, conducted by the Department of 
English, University of Peradeniya, scheduled to 
be held on Saturday, March 14, 2020, is 
postponed until further notice.  The new date 
of the Placement Test will be posted on the 
website of the Faculty of Arts, University of 
Peradeniya.  
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